
  

  

 
 
 
 
 

23rd May 2023 

 

Transfer of Oakhurst Community Primary School to 

Grove Learning Trust  
 

Dear families,  

  

I am delighted to confirm that Oakhurst Community Primary School will convert to 

academy status and join Grove Learning Trust on 1st June 2023. Information about 

Grove Learning Trust can be found by accessing our website.  

 

Your Point of Contact  
 

Grove Learning Trust supports each of our schools to develop a strong identity in 

their local area and encourages them to build strong links with parents, carers and 

their wider school communities.  

 

As a trust, we believe strongly that schools are led by qualified head teachers. 

We’ve worked alongside Mrs. Christopher and her team for many months now and 

very much look forward to continuing to work collaboratively going forwards.  

 

As the school’s head teacher, Mrs. Christopher, the school’s admin team and class 

teachers remain as your main points of contact at Oakhurst.   

 

Feedback and Complaints  
 

From time to time, issues do arise that require a formal process to be followed. Please 

refer to your child’s school website for the policies and procedures that are in place 

to ensure that this can happen effectively.  

 

If you would like to get in contact with a member of the trust’s central team, 

please do so by contacting the school office or by e-mailing: 

admin@grovelearningtrust.co.uk.  

 

With best wishes,  

 

Aaron Griffiths | Chief Executive Officer  

https://www.grovelearningtrust.co.uk/
mailto:admin@grovelearningtrust.co.uk

